
 

 

 
Dear Resident 
 
The purpose of this leaflet is to inform you of the Council’s proposals to introduce new or modified 
parking arrangements for your street or area. These proposals form part of the borough-wide batch to 
add or amend parking, waiting and loading restrictions. 

Further details of the proposals, including etailed plans and traffic order related documents, visit our 
consultation portal consultation.appyway.com/lambeth to view the proposals and related traffic order 
documents under “Active Consultations” then click on “AdHoc (Batch 7)” and “view consultation 
documents”. 

Alternatively, if you are unable to get online, you can telephone us on 020 7926 6799 to request a 
paper copy of the map showing the detailed proposals where you live.  

Please mention AdHoc (Batch 7) when you leave your message. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
What happens next? 
 
The results of the consultation along with officers’ recommendations will be presented in a report to 
the Deputy Leader of the Council Sustainable Lambeth and Clean Air. Once a decision is made you 
will be informed accordingly. 
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How can I give my views? 
 
A Notice of the Council’s intentions to introduce these measures will be published in a local 
newspaper (South London Weekly), the London Gazette.  

Representations for and against the proposals described in this Notice must be made in writing 
either by using the Consultation Portal link provided above and click on “Respond to 
Consultation”, by email to cpzconsultation@lambeth.gov.uk quoting reference AdHoc (Batch 
7) and the location of the proposal you are referring to, or by letter to: Parking Design, Resident 
Services, PO Box 80771, London, SW2 9QQ by no later than 20 June 2025. 

Objections must relate only to the elements of the scheme that are subject to this statutory 
consultation. All representations along with Officers’ comments and recommendations will be 
presented in a final report to be considered by the Council.  

The Council is required to give weight to the nature and content of your representations and not 
necessarily the quantity. Your reasons are therefore important to us. 

A copy of each of the Orders and other documents giving detailed particulars about them 
(including maps) are also available for inspection online at www.lambeth.gov.uk/traffic-
management-orders and by appointment at the offices of Lambeth Council's Parking and 
Enforcement Group (Resident Services), 3rd Floor, Civic Centre, 6 Brixton Hill, London SW2 
1EG, between 9.30am and 4.30pm on Mondays to Fridays inclusive (except on bank/public 
holidays). A copy of the Orders and related documents are also available on request, by email to 
Trafficorders@lambeth.gov.uk. 
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